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RAHALL ANNOUNCES STATE EPA GRANT

WASHINGTON D.C. - U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.), today announced the U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency has provided the West Virginia Department of
Natural Resources a continuing grant for $793,506. The monies will come
from the Construction Management Assistance Program and will be used for the
management of delegated protions of the EPA Construction Grants Program.

"These funds will assist the Department of Natural Resources in its
administration of EPA Grants. This is essential to the Department’s role in

the EPA’'s grant program, and I am delighted this grant is continuing to be
funded." Rahall said.
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